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The Secretary 

Town Planning Board 

15/F, North Point Government Offices  

333 Java Road  

North Point 

Hong Kong 

 

4 April 2019 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

S16 Planning Application for 

Proposed Minor Relaxation of Building Height Restriction for 

“Residential (Group B)1” Zone at Nos. 5-7 Ho Man Tin Street, Ho Man Tin 

(Planning Application No. A/K7/115) 
 

Request for Deferral 

 

We refer to the comments received from various Government Departments on the captioned 

S16 Planning Application submitted to the Town Planning Board on 19 October 2018.  

 

On behalf of the Applicant, we request for a deferral of the consideration of the captioned 

Planning Application by the Town Planning Board for a period of 2 months. The deferral is 

to allow time for the preparation of supplementary information to address comments from 

various Government departments. We sincerely request the Town Planning Board to grant 

approval to our request. 

 

Should you have any queries, please contact the undersigned or our Ms. Aileen Cheng at 

2908 4011. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Theresa YEUNG 

Director of Planning 

cc - DPO/K, PlanD – Ms. Cheryl Yeung (email: chlyeung@pland.gov.hk /fax: 2894 9502)   
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